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Police Investigate Homicide in Alta Vista Neighborhood  
 

San Diego – On January 27, 2021, at 10:36 p.m. the San Diego Police Department received 
a ShotSpotter activation in the area of 6200 Varney Drive.  Shortly thereafter, the Police 
Communications Center received a call reporting that a person had been shot.  When 
patrol officers from Southeastern Division arrived on scene, they found a male in a trailer 
in the driveway of a residence with at least one apparent gunshot wound.  The officers 
rendered aid to the male until relieved by San Diego Fire-Rescue personnel. 
Unfortunately, the male was pronounced deceased at the scene.   

San Diego Police Homicide Detectives were called to the scene and are currently 
investigating the incident.  It is early in the investigation and little is known about the 
circumstances surrounding the man’s death.  Detectives are collecting evidence and 
attempting to locate witnesses.      

The male has been identified, however his name is not being released at this time.  He is 
described as a 42 year-old Black male.     

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at (619) 
531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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